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Right-To-Know Response 
 
May 3, 2022 
 
Bryan King 
Public Affair Officer 
Hollidaysburg Community Watchdog 
511 Allegheny Street ~ Suite 1 
Hollidaysburg, PA  16648 
bkingwatchdog@gmail.com 
 
Mr. King: 

Thank you for your inquiry to the County of Bedford, Pennsylvania with your request for information pursuant 
to the Pennsylvania Right-To-Know law. 
 

As the Right-to-Know Officer, I received your request via email on April 5, 2022, whereby you requested: 

1.  All records referring to the taxpayer-funded installation of solar panels, solar arrays, solar 
generators or associated technologies from January 1, 2016 through April 1, 2022. Taxpayer funding 
sources include all state, county and municipal entities in the state of Pennsylvania. Records include 
(but are not limited to) correspondence, meeting minutes, grant applications, permits, and 
contracts. 

 
2. All records referencing grant applications - including (but not limited to) applications, 

correspondence, meeting minutes - from the County, or any County-affiliated agency, to the PA 
Department of Community and Economic Development, between January 1, 2016 and April 1, 
2022.” 
 

 

I am attaching information from the Planning Department, the RER Presentation information.  I spoke with the 
CDBG Administrator, and he had nothing from the DCED for the dates you requested information. Since the 
previous commissioner held the records, I have been having problems pulling everything together and need at 
least an additional week to see if there is additional information pertaining to your request on the solar system. 
 
I trust this information is pursuant to the subject of your request. Please be advised that this correspondence will 
serve to close this record with our office as permitted by law.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Debra Brown 
 
Debra Brown 
Chief Clerk 

Debra Brown 
Bedford County Office Building 
200 South Juliana Street 
Bedford, Pennsylvania   15522 

TELEPHONE:  814-623-4807 
Fax:  814-623-0991 

dbrown@bedfordcountypa.org 

Chief Clerk  
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